November 1, 1993

Lee Kiklier, Esq.
Commission on Judicial Conduct

801 Second Avenue,
17th Floor
New York, NY 10017

Re: Chairperson & Chief Judge JUDITH S. KAYE

Dear Mr. Kiklier,

ke Wlth respect to your letter of acknowledgment of October 29, 1993, my letter
of complaint, dated October 20, 1993, is directed to the above, and only the above.

This statement is prompted by your closing remark that your commission "has
no jurisdiction over judges who are no longer in office."

2. My point is made necessary because some of the judges who Assistant N.Y.
State Attorney General Ronald P. Younkins purported to represent, in his motion of October 12,
1993, did not ask for his legal representation, as of that date.

Certainly, members of the judiciary who did not request Mr. Younkins'
representation, should not be charged with defrauding the state treasury.

I do believe, nevertheless, that the misconduct of Assistant Attorney General
Younkins should be turned over, by your commission, to the proper disciplinary authorities.

~ Most Respecttfully,

GEORGE SASSOWER

70y Chairperson, Judith S. Kaye
Attorney General Robert Abrams

Assistant Attorney General Ronald P, Younkins



